
 

 

                                                                                                   

Two Rivers Primary School 
Quince 

Amington 
B77 4EN 

 
Telephone: 01827 426123 

E mail: office@tworiversschool.net 

 

Dear Parents /Carers, 

Just to inform you that Rainbow Room will be closed on Thursday 12th due to 

staff training. Please do not worry, your child will not lose a session, it will be 

added on to their remaining sessions. 

 

Your child’s school has been informed and they should attend their usual 

mainstream school on that day. They should attend Rainbow Room the 

following week at the usual times. 

 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mel Brindley 
 

 


